Massachusetts Off-Highway Vehicle Advisory Council Meeting #50 Tuesday, September 5, 2023 Venue: Zoom Conference Call

Committee Members in Attendance: Randy Toth, Chief Thomas Galvin, Matt Westfield, Jim Caffrey, Raffi Peterson

Meeting #49 was chaired by Scott Morrill from the Massachusetts Executive Office of Energy & Environmental Affairs (EOEEA). The meeting was held online via Zoom from 10 AM to 2 PM. There were 10 attendees; 5 official committee members.

Scott Morrill of EoEEA

Randy Toth from the Snowmobile Association of Massachusetts

Raffi Peterson

Open forum discussion